
 

 

 

 

 

19 December 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

As our first term of the year draws to a close I would like to say a huge thank you to all those who 

have worked so hard since September. Particular congratulations go to Year 11 on completing their 

first full suite of mock examinations and to our Year 7 students on their very successful first term at 

secondary school. 

 

Reminders and Updates  

 

Term will end tomorrow, Friday 20th December 2019, at approximately 1.30pm and all students will 

return on Monday 6th January 2020. In order to allow for an extended staff briefing on that day 

students will start on Monday 6th January at 9.15am, commencing with period 2 lessons. Please 

note that Enrichment options will change from the first week of the Spring Term.     

 

Key Dates for Next Term 

 

Please note the following key dates in the diary for the Spring Term 2020:  

 

16th January 2020 Year 7 Parents’ Evening 4.00pm – 6.30pm 
30th January 2020 Year 10 Parents’ Evening 4.00pm – 6.30pm 
5th February 2020 Academy Day  
27th February 2020 Year 8 Parents’ Evening 4.00pm – 6.30pm 
19th March 2020 Year 9 Parents’ Evening 4.00pm – 6.30pm 
25th March 2020 Year 8 Options’ Evening 4.00pm – 7.00pm  
30th March – 1st April 2020 Year 8 Residential   

  

Finally may I take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy Christmas and a peaceful and 

refreshing break.    

 

Yours faithfully,  

 
Mr M del Río 

Principal 


